Westhampton Finance Committee Meeting Minutes
March 7, 2017

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm

Present: Tom Cleary (chair), Steve Holt, Mary Cleary, Jackie Brodeur, Maryanne Duggan,
Joe Pipczynski, Steve Gagne, and Chevy Seney (secretary)

Motion to accept the amended minutes from the February 28th meeting was approved.
Vote 6-0-0

There was no correspondence.

New Business

Town Treasurer (Patricia Cotton) presented proposals for FY18 budget.

Representatives from Hampshire Regional High School (Principal Kristen Smidy,
Superintendent Dr. Craig Jurgenson, and Assistant Business Administrator Bobby Jones)

presented the budget requests for FY'18.

Westhampton Elementary School Committee Chairperson (Brigid O’Riordan) and Principal
(Deane Bates) presented the budget requests for FY18.

Finance Committee will review all budget requests and deliberate at the next meeting. Members
discussed the long term goal of setting aside funds for capital expenses; stabilization funding.

Next Meeting: March, 21, 2017 at 7:00
Motion to Adjourn at 8:35 was approved. Vote 8-0-0

Respectfully submitted,
Chevy Seney



